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Memo

To:
Gene Hacker, Wired Bliss LLC

From:
GM3
Date:
3/10/01
Re:
Status Report #1

The progress made by GM3 since our last is as follows:  GM3 has come up with several ideas for solving the design problem.  Rough drawings of these designs have been made and are attached to this document for your review and feedback.   Our goals are to focus on one or two designs that you believe could satisfy the design requirements as listed in the Proposal document and develop these designs.  Once a design is chosen, mathematical analysis on the design will begin and a prototype will be constructed for testing.  Redesign and secondary prototype construction will commence following failure testing if deemed necessary.

The current designs we are working on include an adaptation of the existing Wired Bliss Cam design, a design hybrid we are tentatively calling a Wide-Track Bi-Cam, a totally new crack spanning design that works like an umbrella, and a simple anti-walking device that could be added to any existing cam.  The last three designs are described with the technical drawings attached to this status report.  Due to the recent four-week winter break, the project has fallen slightly behind the original schedule proposed which is attached to this document.  We plan to be back on schedule shortly.

Some future mile-markers to be aware of:  

· Status Report #2 on 2/22/01

· Design Review on 3/13/01 and 3/15/01

· Design Review Report on 3/16/01

· Status Report #3 on 3/29/01

· Capstone Conference (Final design Presentation) 4/20/01

Your presence, as our client, would be appreciated at one of the dates for the Design Review and the Capstone Conference.  Both of these are presentations pertinent to the status of our project and success of our design.

If you have any questions regarding our project, feel free to contact any of the people listed below. 

	Member Name
	Phone Number
	Email

	Sky Moule
	523-2137
	Sam8@dana.ucc.nau.edu

	Karl Martinson
	779-6092
	Kfm3@dana.ucc.nau.edu

	Zane Miller
	773-9119
	Zbm@cet.nau.edu

	Mike Greene
	773-9119
	Mg35@dana.ucc.nau.edu


We will continue to work diligently towards the completion of our tasks in a timely manner as per our contract.

Attached:
1. Proposed schedule



2. Rough Drawings
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